Time for change is now.

Self-regulation is a privilege not a right. We are at risk of losing this privilege which means the
Government may step in, as it did for BC. Do we want our provincial government deciding on
the governance of Professional Engineers in Ontario?

What changes are important?

The Governance review, commissioned by PEO, has highlighted a need to improve
communication and transparency with the public; which also improves public perception on
PEOQO's performance.

In my opinion, PEO needs:
e To be arobust regulator, and work together with OPSE to promote and advocate for our
profession
e To have consistent communication and collaboration internally between Council, Staff,
Committees & Sub-Committees, Task Forces, Chapters, and Members
e To show the public PEO is focused on the public's interests as a regulator and
demonstrating its abilities to self-regulate.

How will | contribute to PEO Council as your Regional Councillor?

| am a strong leader with engineering experience on the front line. | see new and tried
technologies merging and growing every day. We need PEO to be relevant and strong; to adapt
with the ever-changing technical landscape.

Strong leadership means improved communication and transparency. | can see opportunities
to:
e Work with OPSE to advocate for our profession with PEO as the regulator
e Strengthen our relationship with stakeholders and government relations
e Collaborate and work cohesively within, between Council, Staff, Committees& Sub-
Committees, Task Forces, and Chapters
e Represent our members in governance by improving licensing procedures, developing
standards, and with prompt enforcement measures.

Vote for change, for inclusiveness, for doing what is right for our profession, and for a stronger
PEO.

Vote for Fanny Wong P.Eng. FEC. as Regional Councillor.
wmfannywong@agmail.com
linkedin.com/inf/wmfwong
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